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Dear Parents & Carers,       27 August 2021 

  
PE and Uniform  
All Classes (P1 to P7)  now have PE on Monday or a Tuesday and should come to school 
in sports clothes on the day that their class has PE with Mrs Taylor. In addition to this class 
teachers may send a message to parents of pupils in their class via seesaw to ask children 
to wear sports clothes on another day.   
 

Playtime Snacks & Water Bottles  
Please sent just one snack with children for playtime. Morning interval is only 15 minutes 
long and children only need one small snack to eat so that they have plenty of time to play. 
Some children are bringing more than one snack and by the time they eat it they have very 
little time left to play.    
Water bottles should be brought by all primary pupils each day.  Please note that diluting 
juice/ flavoured water and fizzy water are not allowed in class.   
 

School Lunches  
Please find attached the new nursery and school lunch menus. Over that past few weeks we 
have been increasing the number of children having lunch in the hall. From Monday all 
children from Primary One to Seven will have school lunches in the hall.  Children in nursery 
will continue to have lunch in the nursery.  Children in P4 to P7 who have a packed lunch will 
continue to eat their packed lunch in the garden on nice days. If the weather 
is inclement, they will be able to have their packed lunch inside.   
 

Parent Council AGM  
The parent Council AGM will be held via ZOOM on Monday 13th September at 6.30 pm. All 
parents are welcome to attend. Please respond directly to the Parent Council or send an 
email to Dunbarney’pkc.gov.uk to request the Zoom codes.  
 

Roald Dahl Day   
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Our Reading Schools Award Group are organizing a Roald Dahl Day on Friday 
10th September.  
Children can come to school dressed as a character from a Roald Dahl book on that 
day.   Lots of fun activities are being planned and the committee will let you know in 
advance about this.  
Lost Property   
Our unnamed lost property stash continues to grow at a remarkable pace.  I also saw on the 
Bridge of Earn Community page that a North Face jacket age 9  was found in the park. 
PLEASE label your child’s uniform and property so that it can be returned to them.  
 

School Website   
Our new school website is now live, and information and newsletters will be posted on 
the website going forward. The website has information about practical matters such 
as Parent Pay, school lunches and uniform as well as links to PKC and Education Scotland 
and Care Inspectorate.  The new website will not have pages for individual classes although 
we will share information about Assembly themes and wider achievements of pupils via the 
website.  Nursery staff and class teachers will continue to use SEESAW to share information 
about individuals and classes.  
    
  
Best wishes for a sunny weekend   
  
Mary Paterson   
  

 


